Prime Minister Mr. Mustafa Al-Kadhimi congratulates Sayyid Al-Hakeem over reelection head of Al-Hikma National Movement



Sayyid Al-Hakeem received a telegram congratulating him from Prime Minister Mustafa Al-Kadhimi over His Eminence being reelected as head of Al-Hikma National Movement and the renewal of H.E.'s trust, the PM has wished H.E. the best of luck and success in whatever that will bring benefit to our dear people and country. What follows is the text of the telegram:

Distinguished Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem

Head of Al-Hikma National Movement,

May Allah's peace, blessings, and mercy be upon you,

I'm delighted to present Your Eminence with the sincerest of blessings and congratulations over your reelection as the head of Al-Hikma National Movement and your renewal of trust. We rejoice to renew our trust in you and wish Your Eminence success and good luck in whatever that will bring benefit to our dear people and country.

With all due respect and appreciation.

Mustafa Al-Kadhimi

Prime Minister

Baghdad, March, 2022